
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

January 22, 1993 

Dear Senator Dole: 

I wanted to personally thank you for your speed 
and responsiveness in moving my selections for the 
Cabinet through the confirmation process. You 
have given us the best possible start for our new 
Administration, and I am deeply appreciative of the 
bipartisan spirit of cooperation you have extended. 

I look forward to your continued leadership as we 
work together to address the many difficult issues 
facing our Nation. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
Republican Leader 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
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